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UPDATE ON PASTORAL ARRANGEMENTS  January 1st 2021 

Further to the Government announce 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions for the  
Coming Week.  

 

Sunday 24th  January 2021 
12noon  Rita Conway Month’s Mind 

 Margaret Keenan Month’s 

Mind 

 Rosemary Byrne Month’s Mind 

              Jenny Doyle Month’s Mind 

 Catherine Davies 4th 

Anniversary 

 Ann & Con Foley 5
th
 

Anniversary 

 Margaret Looney Recently 

Deceased 

 Maureen Doherty Recently 

Deceased 

 Dean Cleary Anniversary 

 Tommy Doyle RIP 

Wednesday 27th January 2021 

10am Jackie Roche Recently 

Deceased 

 Colm Duffy Recently Deceased 
               Sean Tobin Recently Deceased 

 Denis & Teresa Flannery 

Anniversary 

 Deceased members of the 

Hurley Family 

 Carmel O’Feinneadha 1
st
 

Anniversary 

Thursday 28th January 2021 
10am Mass from Rathfarnham 10am 

Friday 29th January 2021 
10am Sr. Scholastica Scanlan RIP 

 Mary Leahy RIP 

 Marie Scanlon 2
nd

 Anniversary 

Sunday 31st  January 2021 
12noon Marc Carpenter Month’s Mind 

 Eamonn Nolan Month’s Mind 

 Alan Donegan Month’s Mind 

 Margaret (Rita O’Keeffe) 

Month’s Mind 

 John Browne Recently 

Deceased 

  Darragh O’Reilly RIP 

 Denis Somers 9
th
 Anniversary 

 

De La Salle College 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

  

Envelop Donations of red ponsettia 

plants for the decoration of the Altar, 

Crib and Church over Christmas and 

Epiphany w Donations of red 

ponsettia plants for the decoration of 

the Altar, Crib and Church over 

Christmas and Epiphany would be 

very much appreciated. They can be 

left in the Church in the area beside 

the baptism font anytime after 

December 14th. 

Many thanks for your generosity. 
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Lotto 
 

Diocesan Food Appeal for 

Crosscare Food Banks 
Sincere thanks to all who supported the 

appeal last weekend for the Crosscare 

Food Bank.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH LOTTO 
Our Jackpot currently stands at 

€14,400 
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Parish Lotto Draw 
 
 

The Parish Lotto Draw is suspended for the 

month of January. Envelopes received will 

be included in the next draw.  

 

Further details will be announced towards 

the end of January. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pastoral Arrangements   

Jan 24th  ɀ Jan 31st    

These arrangements may change  

at short notice. 

 

Sunday January 24th    
Mass on webcam at 12noon. Church opens 
for private prayer at 1pm.  
Church closes at 5pm 
 

Monday January 25th  
Private Funeral at 10am.   
Church opens at 11am for Private Prayer. 
Church closes at 7pm. 
  
 

Tuesday January 26th  
Private Funeral 11.30 
Church opens at 1pm for Private Prayer. 
Church closes at 7pm.  
 
 

Wednesday January 27th  
Mass on webcam at 10am. Church opens 
for private prayer at 11am.  
Church closes at 7pm. 
 
 

Thursday  January 28th    
Mass on webcam from Rathfarnham 10am. 
Church opens for private prayer at 11am.  
Church closes at 7pm. 
 
 

Friday January 29th  
Mass on webcam at 10am. Church opens 
for private prayer at 11am.  
Church closes at 7pm. 
 
 

Saturday January 30th   
Church opens for private prayer at 11am. 
Church closes at 7pm 
 
 

Sunday January 31st  
Mass on webcam at 12noon. Church opens 
for private prayer at 1pm. Church closes 
at 5pm 
 

 
Pray for those who died recently: 

 

 

Marie McGrath 

Kathleen McGuire 

Bridget Swendell 

Noirin  McAuley Corrigan 

May they rest in peace 
 

Christmas Dues Envelopes 
We thank those who have recently 

returned their Christmas Dues 

envelopes. They can be returned at 

your convenience to either of the 

large safes in the church. We ask 

that all cheques for Christmas Dues 

are made payable to 'Church of the 

Good Shepherd'.  

 

It is also possible to donate to the 

Christmas Dues online through our 

parish website. If you go to the 

parish homepage 

https://www.goodshepherdchurchto

wn.ie/ and click on the ‘Donate’ 

button. You will find Christmas 

Dues and then follow the 

instructions..  

 

The Christmas, along with Easter 

Dues is for the support of the 

priests of the parish and diocese, 

and the sick and retired priests of 

the Dublin Diocese.  

 

Thank you again for your ongoing 

and generous support. 

 

Financial Corner 
Weekly Collections  

1
st
 Collection € 617.92 

2
nd

 Collection €270.62 

Family Offering € 1379.95 

Shrines €686.75 

Christmas Dues  €2015 
 

Thank You for your continued 

generosity and support. 

 
 

COVID-19 Support Line for 

Older People 
ALONE manage a national 

support line and additional 

supports for older people who 

have concerns or are facing 

difficulties relating to COVID-19 

(Coronavirus). Professional staff 

are available to answer queries 

and give advice and reassurance 

where necessary. The support 

line is open seven days a week, 

8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 222 

024. Calls to the ALONE National 

Support Line cost no more than a 

local call to a landline. Calls from 

Vodafone or landline bundles, 

PAYG bundles, and mobile 

contracts are free. 
 

http://www.goodshepherdchurchtown.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/08._A4_2021_Second_Sunday_after_Xmas.pdf
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UPDATE ON PASTORAL ARRANGEMENTS  January 1st 2021 
 

 

Further to the Government announcement on Dec 30th regarding the increased restrictions at 
Level 5, the following Religious Service restrictions apply: There will be no further Public Masses 
in the Church of the Good Shepherd until January 31st at the earliest. Masses will be broadcast 
on webcam with no congregation present.   
 
Funerals are limited to 10 mourners. Weddings are limited to 6 people.  
We respectfully ask people not to gather in the church grounds on the occasion of a funeral. 
 
The Parish Office will also be closed until at least Jan 31st. You can ring 01 298 4642 or email 
info@goodshepherdchurchtown.ie for any parish queries and we will do our best to contact you 
as soon as possible. In the case of an emergency you can contact 087 240 2585 
 
The Church will be open for Private Prayer from 11am ς 7pm (Monday ςSaturday) and 1pm to 
5pm on Sundays. 
 
All Pastoral meetings/Pastoral gatherings in the church meeting room and Parish Centre are 
postponed until further notice. 
 
The celebration of Baptisms, First Holy Communion and The Sacrament of Confirmation are 
postponed until further notice. 
 
Weekly donations to the 1st & 2nd collections, Family Offering, as well as Christmas Dues and 
donations for the St. Vincent de Paul Society can be placed in the secure safes in the church. 
!ƭǘŜǊƴŀǘƛǾŜƭȅ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴǎ ōȅ ŎƭƛŎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ψ5ƻƴŀǘŜΩ ōǳǘǘƻƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǇ ƻŦ 
the parish website https://www.goodshepherdchurchtown.ie/ and follow the instructions.  
Thank You for your ongoing support and generosity. 
 
The Parish Lotto Draw is suspended until further notice. Envelopes received will be included in 
the next draw. Further details will be announced towards the end of January. 
 
Thank You for your understanding at this very challenging time for everyone. 
 
Please continue to pray for one another and to look after your neighbours and fellow 
parishioners. 
 


